
 
 

Outside School Hours Care makes it possible for parents to work or attend to other commitments, 

secure in the knowledge that their children are being cared for by qualified Educators in a safe and 

supportive environment.  

At Camp Australia, we know that the time spent at OSHC before and after school is a time for 

possibilities. Every session is guided by the children’s interests and reflects their dreams and 

imagination. Having already spent the day in a classroom, children need the opportunity and space 

to explore their own interests – whether that be sports, craft or cooking – as opposed to being 

asked to absorb more information (unless there’s homework your child needs help with!).   

It’s a time to form friendships outside their immediate classmates, to grow and learn, and/or to try 

something new. There’s no travel time, traffic or complicated arrangements to be made, so your 

child can leave the classroom and be playing soccer, eating a healthy snack or learning how to play 

a board game within minutes of leaving the classroom.   

The children have really enjoyed their arts and crafts lately, making hairy orangutans for Orangutan 

Day and pencil holders for Father’s Day. This week we will finally be announcing the winners of our 

4 week long Lego Masters Competition, and we’ll be commencing our flower paintings for spring! 

Unfortunately we won’t have Dee with us until the 16th September, as she had to visit family in Sri 

Lanka at late notice. Stephanie will be filling in for her until then, so if you would like to learn more 

about how we operate our OSHC service, please visit before or after school and she will be 

available to answer any questions.  

If you prefer to call us, you can contact our Customer Care on 1300 105 343. The team are 

available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week (except National Public Holidays). 

We look forward to seeing you in service soon! 

The Team at Camp Australia 

 


